Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 28, 2021 10:09 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, October 28, 2021 - 22:08

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, October 28, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Shane

Last Name Wilkie

Phone Number

Email

Address Kingsmere Blvd

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Covid 19 Bilaw

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I am writing because I am sincerely concerned about this new bilaw being proposed. I have lived here my whole life and I love it here. It is a beautiful, quiet place to live and while not prefect, it has represented a more neighborly attitude. I could always look a stranger in the eye and say hello to them.

However the messaging from corporate media and our government from all levels has been appaling during this pandemic. We need strong leadership right now who tries to calm the situation down, think rationally and add common sense. We need a government that takes in all the information, listens to both sides of the arguement to make the best decision going forward. There is nothing but a fear driven narrative that has to stop.

This bilaw proposal is just another step in trying to pit neighbor against neighbor. Here in Saskatchewan we look out for one another. We do not snitch on one another.

I really hope you reconsider this proposal, add calm to this situation rather than excelerating fear and anxiety. Thank you.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: